
v. Falcons - Friday, August 12 

v. Commanders - Sunday, September 18 
v. Seahawks - Sunday, October 2

v. Dolphins - Sunday, October 30

v. Eagles - Sunday, September 11 

v. Packers - Sunday, November 6

v. Bills - Thursday, November 24

v. Jaguars - Sunday, December 4

v. Vikings- Sunday, December 11
v. Bears - Sunday, January 1

The Weeknd Concert - Wedensday, July 27

Open Practice - Saturday, August 6

Kenny Chesney Concert - Saturday, August 20

Quick Lane Bowl - Monday, December 26

 Welcome back to all of our returning staff - we have
missed you this offseason and hope you had an
enjoyable break away. We would also like to take a
moment to welcome our new event staff members this
season; we are happy to have you on our team! You all
are important to us and help to make up our One PRIDE
Family. Thank you for joining us this season as we look
ahead to a year full of fun, exciting, and successful
events that will leave a lasting and memorable
impressions on our guests.

WELCOME TO FORD FIELD!
WE'VE MISSED YOU

. Last year we adjusted to a new normal and were able
to ease back into hosting events at Ford Field. We are
very happy to have a full season of events planned this
year, including concerts, high school and collegiate
athletic championships, Detroit Lions football games,
and more. We challenge you to work every event so that
you won't miss a moment of this exciting year!



ONE P.R.I.D.E. MOTTO: UNITED AS ONE TEAM TO DELIVER WINNING

EXPERIENCES AND CREATE LASTING MEMORIES FOR GUESTS

As we continue to use the Newsletter to highlight, YOU, our event staff - we would love to give you all the opportunity
to have the chance to be featured. This season, we will have a section in the newsletter that will be comprised of
quotes, notes, and accolades from you all. Do you want to share a positive gameday working experience with us? Is
there a co-worker that you would like to recognize for a job well done? Would you like to share a positive/encouraging
quote? Feel free to email us at guest.services@lions.nfl.net! In addition to this new section, we will also highlight One
P.R.I.D.E. Recognition Card recipients as well. Continue to go above and beyond so that we can recognize all of you! 

LOOKING FORWARD

2021 SEASON PHOTOS
*Please note that masks are optional for employees for the  2022 Detroit Lions' Season


